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Re:  Proposals for Upgrade of N81

Dear Mr. Nevin

I refer to your letter of 8 July 2010 regarding the above.

In the light of the projected reductions in the level of funding available to the Authority and the
Government's request to reduce the number of road schemes in planning, I regret to say that it
is not proposed at this stage to commence the planning process for the section of the N§1
between the M50 and the intersection with the R136 (Outer Ring Road). However, the
situation will be kept under review.

Yours sincerely

Olivia Morgan
Programme & Régulatory Unit
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